COUNTRYSIDE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

JEFF STEINGART, CHIEF FRANCIS L. WOLOWIC, PRESIDENT

NOTICE

The regular meetings of the
Countryside Fire Protection District
Board of Trustees
scheduled for
August 15, 2013 has been
CANCELLED and re-scheduled as follows:

August 22,2013

8:00 AM

Meetings are held at CFPD Fire Station #2
600 N. Deerpath Drive, Vernon Hills

Posted July 23, 2013
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